
We are having a great final week of our school 
year as we have all stayed safe and have 

continued our authentic in-person Montessori 
Education. We are very much looking forward to 
reopening in September after an August hiatus.

	 Thank you parents for your trust and support. We 
all worked as a team during this reopening and your 
part in this was an integral part of our success.

      Although our last day of the regular school year 
will be Friday July 31, and we will be closed for the 
month of August, we will be available throughout 

August to answer questions, give tours and talk on 
the phone.


For Monterey Park, contact our Director, Adela Munoz at (323) 724-0683, or 
send her an email: adelamunoz@mehermontessori.org


For Altadena, contact the Director, Althea 
Wildhaber:  (626) 798-1171 or send an her an 

email: altheawildhaber@gmail.com.


Both facilities will re-open in September as we 
begin our 49th year as an accredited AMI 

Montessori School. Our first day of instruction will be 
the day after Labor Day, Tuesday September 8th.

Mrs. Munoz

That humanity which is revealed in all its 
intellectual splendor during the sweet and 

tender age of childhood should be respected 
with a kind of religious veneration. It is like 
the sun which appears at dawn or a flower 
just beginning to bloom. Education cannot 
be effective unless it helps a child to open 

himself to life. 
Maria Montessori, The Discovery of the Child, p. 52
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